
Earls Court  
 

Record of meetings between Cllrs Cowan, Jones and Vincent, 
Council Officers and Capco. 

 
Meeting Date: 30 June 2015.  
  
Attendees: 
  
Councillors:          Cowan and Vincent – Cllrs Coleman and  
                           Culhane  were also in attendance. 
  
Council Officers:    Nigel Pallace, Tasnim Shawkat, John Finlayson, Tomasz 

Kozlowski, Ieuan Bellis and Kim Dero.  
  
Capco:                  Gary Yardley, Anne Byrne, Alison Fisher, Craig Tabb 

(DP9) and Elly Tabberer (Soundings). 
  
Record of Meeting: 
  
Further discussions took place on Capco’s ideas as to how they consider 

the masterplan could be improved. Capco gave an update on their 
engagement with residents of the estates and their intention to have a 
replacement homes suite on the blue car park area of the former 

exhibition hall complex. 
 

Capco gave a progress update on their redevelopment of the Seagrave 
Road and the Earls Court exhibition facility sites.  
 

 
 


